
   
  
 

 
ORDER OF SERVICE 

        -March 31, 2024- 
 
 

GATHERING 
    Call to Worship  
 That Easter Morn, at Break of Day (VT342) 
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Passing the Peace   
     Offering Blessing 
  WORD 
     Congregational Singing 
 Christ Who Left His Home In Glory (VT 361) 
 Low In the Grave He Lay  (VT 333) 
 Lift Your Glad Voices (VT 340) 
     Children’s Story     
     Scripture Presentation: Mark 16:1-8 
     Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
      Revelation Song (VT 415) 
     Prayers of the People 
     Choir :  Angel Rolled The Stone Away 
 SENDING 
      Praise God From Whom All Blessings Flow (VT 70) 
     Benediction 

In Prayer: 

Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Out of the darkness of grief and despair 
comes a message of hope.  
 Christ is Risen.   
 Christ is Risen, indeed! 
God of all our days, we come this morning 
with eager anticipation.  We seek to know 
you, to see you, to touch you.  Open our 
hearts that we might experience you anew.  Open our lives that 
we may be faithful witnesses to your resurrection.  May we, with 
shouts of joy, proclaim your steadfast, liberating love to all  
people, everywhere. 
 Christ is Risen.   
 Christ is Risen, indeed! 
        Adapted from re:worshipblogspot.com ; Ministry Matters website 
   

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

Prelude:  Karen Tro, Kristin Oakes 
Worship Leader:  Steve Bomar, Jana Gingerich 
Song Leader:  Lois Yoder 
Children’s Story:  Anne Bomar 

During Lent, Zion collected enough items to fulfill 41 total kits—  
20 complete Relief Kits and 21 Dignity Kits to donate to Mennonite 
Central Committee (MCC). Many of the items collected totaled 
enough for 27 or more of both kinds of kits. All extra items are still 
donated. Thank you to the HS and MS youth who helped to count 
and consolidate kit items; and to John and Nancy Histand and  
Doug and Gloria Gingerich for helping to transport items to the red 
barn for storage. Thank you to all who contributed to this project 
and for your generous demonstrations of Christ's love.  
  —Kelly Yoder, MCC representative  



Sunday: 
 8:15am   Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
 9:00am   Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am    Worship Service  
 6:00pm    Pickleball Open Gym 

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am     Bible Study via Zoom 
Thursday 6:00pm     Pastoral Leadership Team meeting  
Canby Adult Center Volunteers:  Friday, April 5 
 Karen Kropf, Kay Fisher, Wanda Rohrer-Heyerly 

 
Upcoming Events: 

All Church Potluck and Stewards of Children training—April 14, 12-3pm 
Worship Schedule: 
April 7:  Pastor Steve preaching 
April 14:  Pastor Steve preaching 
Nursery Schedule: 
This Week: Kara Kopf 
Next Week: Stephanie Moyer, Tara Yngsdal 
Budget Report:  Offering 3/24/24: $1,475 

Join Us On  
Sunday April 14 

All Church Potluck— 11:30am 
Stewards of Children Training 

Please use the QR code or link to 
register.  If you need child care  
to be able to attend, please con-
tact pastor Steve (559-286-9057 
sbomar@zionhubbard.org) 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/stewards-of-children-training-tickets-
866914884757  

Want to stay in-the-know about Church activities?  Make sure we 
have your updated contact information and email! Fill out an  
information card located next to one of the Offering Boxes and 
drop it in the box or email the Church Office (zionmc@canby.com) 

Vacation Bible School 

 

 

July 21-25  
6-8pm 

MDS Meeting at Portland Mennonite Church, April 6, 2024   
If you are planning to attend the Mennonite Disaster Service  
Oregon Unit annual meeting at Portland Mennonite Church on 
April 6, (10 am to 2 pm) please send an email to Clyde Hockman  
(agent1943@canby.com) or give him a call  (503-592-4490)  
by the end of day on Sunday so that we have an accurate count 
of attendees to order the correct number of lunches.  Thanks.   
 —Clyde Hockman, Secretary for the Oregon Unit of MDS 

Pickleball Open Gym:  Sundays, 6-8PM   
We will have two courts set up including paddles 
and balls. Doubles, singles, and all skill levels  
welcome, including first-timers! 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/stewards-of-children-training-tickets-866914884757
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/stewards-of-children-training-tickets-866914884757
mailto:agent1943@canby.com

